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COMMONPLACE

Commonplace is an exhibition of collaborative drawing projects by Beth George, 
Michael Chapman and others. The drawings explore the relationships between 
empathy, embodiment, memory and architectural space and will be undertaken in the 
gallery over the course of the exhibition. 

Currently lecturing at UON’s School of Architecture and Built Environment, Professor 
Michael Chapman and Senior Lecturer Beth George have worked together on a series 
of explorative drawing projects as a mode of interdisciplinary research.

The gallery will become an interactive atelier space with workshops, discussions and 
an opportunity to observe research in real time and space over the summer months. 
We will conclude the exhibition with a closing event at the University Gallery. 

CLOSING EVENT AT THE UNIVERSITY GALLERY  
THURSDAY 19 MARCH FROM 5:30PM


